Vitronics Expands N. America Operations
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HAMPTON, NH --0 Vitronics Soltec is expanding its North American headquarters in order to
accommodate a new test lab, the company said.

The expanded headquarters provides the company with almost 3,000 more sq. ft. of space that
it wil use for a development and testing lab, according to Laurie Hume, Vitronics Soltec’s North
American business unit manager.

“We are growing and the increase in space supports our commitment to continued improvement
and development on our equipment,” she said in a press release.

The expanded lab initially will house a Vitronics XPM3i reflow machine, and the lab will be
devoted to testing, research and development for the company’s line of reflow, wave and
selective soldering machines.

The company’s new address is below. All phone numbers, individual extensions, and email
addresses have remained the same:

Vitronics Soltec

8 Merrill Industrial Drive
Unit #1

Hampton, NH 03842

Tel. +1-603-772-7778
Email: info.us@vsww.com




